

2021-02-18 - [Anuket RA2] - Meeting Agenda and Minutes

Attendees:

- [Riccardo Gasparetto Stori](#)
- [Pankaj Goyal](#) (AT&T)
- [Ulrich Kleber](#) (Huawei)
- [Gergely Csatai](#) (Nokia)
- [Olivier Smith](#) (MATRIXX)
- [Trevor Cooper](#) (Intel)
- [Peter Woerndle](#) (Ericsson)
- [Suman Kumar](#) (Samsung)

Agenda and Minutes:

- Antitrust notices
 - [Linux Foundation Anti-Trust Policy Notice](#)
 - [GSMA Anti-Trust Policy Notice](#)
- Walk-in items
 - New mailing list: <https://lists.anuket.io/g/ra2>
 - Calendar items will be cancelled in previous ML and have been recreated in this new one
 - New wiki (for diagrams, meeting notes, etc.): [RA2 - Kubernetes Reference Architecture](#)
 - Issue 2030: immediate approach would be to **highlight** the verb in the current ch4 description. Alternatively, adding a column with a boolean for mandatory requirements, or even adding a new page with the same info and fields: add issue?
- AOB & Project review
 - <https://github.com/cnnt-n/CNTT/projects/10>
- Permanent FYI
 - CNF Working Group within CNCF - <https://docs.google.com/document/d/1YFimQftjkTUsxNGTsKdakovP7cJtJgCTqViH2kwJOrc/edit>
 - This also incorporates the previous requirements gathering exercise
- Actions/Next steps
 - RM 5.0 alignment - [Riccardo Gasparetto Stori](#) to breakdown delta in RM into separate atomic issues - tbc
 - [PR2252](#): User IDs should be scoped under namespaces, in addition to global UIDs. [Gergely Csatai](#) to review and address comments on PR
 - [Suman Kumar](#) to have a look at [issue 2189](#) on SFC relevance for RA2
 - [Riccardo Gasparetto Stori](#) to change Network Resiliency requirement to include only what's in scope for RA2: PR2269 - agreed to remove "from the physical interfaces to the Host OS"
 - [Issue 976](#): ask [Beth Cohen](#) whether it's still relevant, and if so, to clarify what is meant by "migration guidance section"?
 - issue: 1273: [Riccardo Gasparetto Stori](#) to replace png

Meeting Recording